
 

 

Meadow View Elementary School did not have its 

scheduled SBDM meeting for the month of January.  

The meeting was to be held at 4:00 pm on 

Wednesday, January 30, 2019 but had to be 

canceled due to school closure.  The school district 

was closed due to snow. 

Reminder: Meadow View does not have SBDM 

meetings in December and in June. 


